
Village Hall Charitable Trust Meeting held at 7pm Wed 6th March 2019 
 

KEY MESSAGES. 

  

 The Chairman reported, with regret, that all attempts to secure 
land within the Parish on which to build a new Village Hall of the 
size and scope originally envisaged had now been 
exhausted. Consequently the option to build a more modest 
structure on Church Green had been revisited and indicative plans 
for a smaller hall, with capacity for 75 people standing or for 50 
people seated, with associated toilet and kitchen facilities, had 
been produced and were shown to the meeting. This proposal had 
received the unanimous support of the PCC, was unequivocally 
endorsed by Trustees and warmly received by the meeting. 

  

 Church Green lies within the Churchyard and the PCC have agreed 
to now formally approach the Diocese for their consent to the 
proposal which is an essential pre-cursor to the VHCT submitting a 
pre-application for planning authority to East Hampshire District 
Council.  
  

  The Trust approved the payment of an invoice for £500 plus VAT, 
£600 in total, from Davtee, the building consultancy who have been 
working with the VHCT on the Village Hall project. 

  


